
TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS: 

 

The well-being of our employees and customers is our top priority. Due to concerns 
about the Coronavirus, access to City Hall will be temporarily limited to the side door 
located on Underwood Street (the side facing the P&C Bank).  

 

A Customer Service Representative will assist customers at the Cashier Windows. 
Customers are urged to make their payments by mail, online or by using the drive-
thru windows. 

 

Citizens needing to do other business at City Hall are urged to contact us by phone 
or by the following link http://www.camillaga.net/suggestions.shtml. 

 

We will continue to provide more information as it becomes available. You can keep 
up to date at https://dph.georgia.gov/novelcoronavirus. 

 

City of Camilla 
30 E. Broad Street 
Camilla, GA 31730 

229-336-2220 

http://www.camillaga.net/suggestions.shtml?fbclid=IwAR0Hff1oWlaryVqQ39CsZ1xQx_aR8uKe-8o2V7S951ry5GogA1yHgS5ET8U
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fdph.georgia.gov%2Fnovelcoronavirus%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR11qaq7TC2mDTEioePKyiuYqxv1O_tynJOnuMUnuHpmiBMOwgQ8rtGU8Ew&h=AT1gWC43TuEzAYBo2VxXyqJ_aR9OcEsBj0Vq0oUsIpeLcHledCxD-_tGE4Z6god_-yVDoxFsniLk02c1Nvdoo_tp5cVZ3r-oGLyRtqVzPE0-cNVtp0tEwlHvOfdXFujDJuAc-IU78iFcjojryicVTrI-C1weDUrI6mEuh_E8p_fpp3gBcurdiTz_z2lWXGBevSxqIeu8ru9RjVxuyJHAN7vRibiPCPepnQDLXnhjMSHivvy7BZWLypHTJWqqB9DL_n7SpUdPxC4tNH6xVRTS6yjaSLM8JbO5A8Xq6YB5251EBXh8vYS1ASQG31w4gASIJV1FccpgTyMkd2MtajMaLKS6_HFsMU93MEc5rHiZdqX9sJ9RgZoGmiMlkGD4Sdth0yoSTkcP91fu26HT55LikBDjYbC9kp1GvTTnUOY3g_gPcfV0StkMi43HuLw9k2b42mHQN3C2DIkjYHWO_i55xN2DlpVnJ4V_OBkpQgew4EhOLX8F3QU0evc0h6h5KlnjfnJk8bEgN2BqH16FXhW3E4AAu7zAKjKRK3oJZ1e1e75lPjmxZn74myAGo_t9RNo9GbWVpVjiJ760V2XaQbJwgB-FhKyi77ulrf8AuP1ctLLgm9XkmpM-J8fdyLrl1VAyX46elg


Utilities Cut-off Suspension 
Notice 

 

The well-being of our employees and customers is our top 
priority. 

 

In order to mitigate the impact of the Coronavirus on our 
customers, the City of Camilla will temporarily suspend utility 
disconnections until Friday, April 3, 2020. 

 

The City of Camilla staff will be able to work with customers 
to make arrangements for keeping their accounts in good 
standing and their utilities working. 



TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS: 
 

In an effort to protect our customers and employees we encourage 

you to use our hand sanitizer station in Customer Service. We are 

minimizing contact due to Coronavirus and will, in accordance with 

the Center for Disease Control and Prevention, maintain a 6-foot 

distance to conduct business with you at City Hall. 

 

Do not take this distance precaution personally as we attempt to 

minimize any potential spread of the Coronavirus. We are eager to 

return to our normal delivery of customer service and thank you for 

your understanding. 

 

 


